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I wish to congratulate the NSW Electoral Commission on its work pertaining to the redistribution of NSW electoral districts, 
especially its determination in relation to the Electorate of Tamworth. 

There are synergies between the three local Government Areas of Tamworth Regional Council, Gunnedah Shire Council and 
Liverpool Plains Shire Council and I believe the inclusion of the remainder of the Liverpool Plains Shire LGA amalgamates the 
entire areas of the rich growing regions of the Liverpool Plains. It also incorporates LGA's who's people share a community of 
interest. 

Excising Walcha Shire Council LGA and adding it to Northern Tablelands makes perfect sense as well. 

I hope that when the final determination is made pertaining to the new Electorate of Tamworth, it is confirmed as recently 
proposed. 

Rodda 

Tamworth 

For further information visit elections.nsw.gov.au/redistribution  
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